
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Sarah Johnson"; "stucker@blm.gov"
Cc: kyle@pogoresources.com; Mark Larson
Subject: RE: 1RP-4161 Delineation Plan for Langlie Jal Unit #39
Date: Monday, September 18, 2017 3:23:00 PM
Attachments: approved1RP-4616, Pogo Oil & Gas Operating, Inc#39.pdf

Ms. Johnson:
 
Note: the release at Langlie Jal Unit #39 is 1RP-4616, not 1RP-4161.
 
NMOCD approves of the proposed delineation for 1RP-4616. Laboratory analyses must reflect
depths at which permissible levels were obtained and maintained for a minimum of 5 ft. further in
depth. Include all laboratory analyses of initial soil samples collected on May 16, 2017. Please
confirm.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Sarah Johnson [mailto:SJohnson@laenvironmental.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2017 11:39 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: kyle@pogoresources.com; Mark Larson <Mark@laenvironmental.com>
Subject: 1RP-4617 Delineation Plan for Langlie Jal Unit #32 and 1RP-4161 Delineation Plan for
Langlie Jal Unit #39
 
Dear Ms. Yu,
 
Larson & Associates, Inc. (LAI), on behalf of Pogo Oil & Gas Operating, Inc. (Pogo), submits the
attached delineation plans for spills at the Langlie Jal Unit #32 (1RP-4617) and Langlie Jal Unit #39
(1RP-4161) in Lea County, New Mexico. Your approval of the delineation plans is requested. Please
contact Kyle Townsend with Pogo at (214) 420-9817 or kyle@pogoresources.com or me if you have
questions.
 
Respectfully,
 
Sarah Johnson
Staff Geologist
507 N. Marienfeld St., Suite 205
Midland, Texas 79701
Office – 432-687-0901
Cell – 432-664-5354
Fax – 432-687-0456
sjohnson@laenvironmental.com
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